
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WASA Reaffirms Commitment to Improving Water Supply in Moruga – Short term 
relief projects underway.  
 
The Water and Sewerage Authority (WASA) wishes to acknowledge the concerns of 
the Moruga community regarding the current water distribution schedule and 
reassures residents that their needs are being prioritized. We understand the 
challenges faced by customers in areas such as Cachipe, Rock River, Bois Jean Jean, 
Basse Terre, Gran Chemin, St. Mary’s, and other surrounding communities, and we 
empathize with the inconvenience caused by the current rotation schedules.   
 
At present, customers supplied by the Trinity Water Treatment Plant receive water on 
an 11-day rotation, while those served by the Navet Water Treatment Plant via the St. 
Julien and St. Mary’s Boosters are on a 9-day rotation. The primary challenge affecting 
the frequency of supply is the deficit in water availability to meet the demand in these 
areas.   
 
WASA is committed to addressing these challenges and improving the level of service 
to our valued customers in Moruga. To this end, we have identified and prioritized 
several projects for implementation in 2025, which are expected to significantly 
enhance water distribution in the area. These projects include:   
 

• Cleaning of Trinity Dam – To improve water storage capacity and quality.   
• Upgrade of Trinity Water Treatment Plant – To enhance treatment efficiency 

and output.   
• Redrill of Moruga Well #1 at Penal Rock Road – To increase groundwater 

availability.   
• Bla Cha Cha Trace, Basseterre Village, Moruga Pipeline Project – Installation 

of approximately 1,200 meters of 100 mm PVC pipeline to replace the existing 
2-inch pipeline, improving water flow and distribution.   

 
These initiatives are expected to be completed over the coming months and will 
provide additional water to reduce the current supply deficit. In the short term, these 
improvements are anticipated to enhance the water supply schedule to a minimum 
of 24/1 to 24/2 for customers in the Moruga area.   
 
WASA remains dedicated to exploring all avenues to further improve the service 
provided to the Moruga community. We thank residents for their patience and 
understanding as we work diligently to address these challenges and deliver a more 
reliable water supply.   
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